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Shin Yat Tong On Yat Kindergarten 

2021-22 School Year Second Term School Notices in May 

20th May, 2022 

Dear Parents, 

It is grateful that the teaching and school affairs this week can be carried out smoothly with 

good outcomes due to the cooperation of all of you and teachers. All children are becoming 

more and more interested in learning. Their social etiquette, self-confidence and self-care 

ability are also continuously improved. Their active participation in class activities is really 

worthy of appreciation. Please appreciate your children's good performance in school and 

encourage them to continue to work hard and make greater progress. 

 

With the class resumption for all students, school affairs are being busier. Please kindly pay 

attention to the following matters and cooperate with us: 

1. The weather is warm and humid. For the sake of student hygiene, teachers of whole-day 

classes will return the bedding back to you after school on 20/5(Friday). Please take the 

items home for cleansing and bring back to school on 23/5 (Monday). 

2. The birthday party in May will be held on 27/5(Friday) next week. We sincerely invite 

parents of children who have birthday this month to attend a tea ceremony. Parents 

participating in the ceremony should have already received two-dose vaccination, show 

the Rapid Antigen Test result(negative) and the vaccination record to the staff before 

entering on the event date. The details of the tea ceremony will be notified later after we 

count the number of participants. 

3. At the beginning of the semester, we have signed up all students for participating in the 

“Jockey Club Home-School Physical Fitness Academy for Kindergarten” Programme 

(hereinafter referred to as the Physical Fitness Academy) The materials for the 

programme which are sponge balls have been delivered. Due to earlier severe epidemic 

situation, the programme will be postponed until this month. Sponge balls from the 

Physical Fitness Academy will be distributed to children after school on 20/5(Friday). To 

understand how to participate in this programme, please login to the online platform for 



activation, follow the instructions and complete tasks with your children using the sponge 

ball. Then take photos or videos by yourselves on or before 3/7(Sunday) and upload the 

particulars to the Physical Fitness Academy upon the completion. Rewards can be found 

on the online platform. Having strong physique and good parent-child relationship have 

important impacts on children's learning and development. Please actively support the 

programme and make good use of resources in community. 

4. In order to protect the health of students, lower their chances of being infected with 

COVID-19 and also help them to participate in indoor or outdoor group activities, such 

as picnics, visits, award ceremonies, graduation ceremonies etc. in the future, Kwun Tong 

District School Development Section under the Education Bureau and Kwun Tong 

Government Primary School (Sau Ming Road) will co-organize an outreach Sinovac 

vaccination service at school from 3:00-4:30p.m. on 2/6(Thursday). The service will be 

undertaken by Amoy Medical Centre in order to facilitate parents along with children to 

go to the nearest area for vaccination. The relevant information is attached to the notice. 

Parents of children who are three years old or above but have not yet been vaccinated are 

highly recommended to register through our school on or before 23/5(Monday) and bring 

their children to be fully vaccinated with Sinovac vaccines in Kwun Tong Government 

Primary School (Sau Ming Road) on the event date. After registration, we will submit the 

particulars to Kwun Tong District School Development Section under the Education 

Bureau for follow-up and arrangement on or before 25/5(Wednesday). Take responsibility 

for yourself and others. Please support the Vaccination Programme and jointly protect the 

health and safety of teachers, students and parents (three parties). 

 

If you have any questions regarding the above matters, please contact with class teachers or 

by calling the staff at General Office at 2345-1222 during office hours. 

 

Thank you for your attention. 

 

General Office 


